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Happy New Year from the Theatre

Jack in Review

Jack and the Beanstalk was a sell-out
success and a fabulous way to end the
year. You, our wonderful audiences,
became very much a part of the
pantomime with your hisses and boos,
cheers and singing! The cast and crew
had a ball, and the more enjoyment
hitting our stage from the audience, the
more fun we all had!

Some sad news to report. On the 6th January a
dozen of our members attended the funeral of one
of our current Tuesday Task Force ladies who has
been a member of the Limelight for many, many
years. Linda was a lovely, cheerful woman who had
been a part of the theatre in many aspects -
particularly backstage and front of house. Sadly,
whilst doing what she was passionate about,
keeping the enviroment clean and free from
rubbish she was swept into the traffic and lost her
life. We will all miss her and her engaging smile
and spotaneous hugs at Tuesday Task Force. RIP
Linda.

RIP Linda Boyd

Our first production for 2022 could not be more different.
Advertised as an "adult black comedy with some coarse
language and sexual references". An excellent play, but not
for the faint hearted. Directed by Barry Lefort, a very
experienced director.
Running dates: 27th, 28th, 29th January, 3rd, 4th, 10th, 11th,
12th February. Matinee 5th February.

The next production opens at the end of March
and is brought to you by director Gwen
Browning

https://au.patronbase.com/_LimelightTheatre/Productions/

